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Sen. Fasano, Len

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

| AM OPPOSED TO RAISING TAXES AGAIN. THE IMPACT OF ADDITIONAL FEES IN THE HOME BUILDING INDUSTRY WILL
IMPACT OUR BUSINESS DIRECTLY. DURING THIS TIME OF RECOVERY AS EVIDENCED IMPROVEMENTS BY ALL OF OUR
SURROUNDING STATES, IT IS IMPERATIVE THAT WE DO NOT IMPEED OUR OWN PROGRESS. EXPANSION OF THE SALES
TAX TO PROFESSIONAL SERVICES WILL ADD BURDEN TO EACH HOME MAKE THE POOL OF ELIGIBLE BUYERS SMALLER.
CT NEEDS TO OPEN THE DOORS FOR BUSINESS TO PROVIDE MUCH NEEDED HOUSING STOCK AND HOME

IMPROVEMENTS.

KEVIN GOFF <KWGOFF@GMAIL.COM>

475 THOMPSONVILLE ROAD

SUFFIELD, CT
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